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LOOKING AHEAD  
 

Daily Office: Monday, Tuesday, Friday: 8am & 5.30pm  
Saturday: 8.30am & 5.30pm 
 
 

Sunday 14th March Mass for Lent 4 (Mothering 
Sunday) (Zoom) 

Tuesday 16th March 7pm Lent Course – Session 4 
Wednesday 17th March 6.45pm PCC Meeting (Zoom) 
Friday 19th March 7pm Prayers around the Cross 
Sunday 21st March 10am Mass for Lent 5 (Passion 

Sunday) 
 (Back in church) 
Tuesday 23rd March 7pm Lent Course – Session 5 
Friday 26th March 7pm Prayers around the Cross 
Sunday 28th March 2am Clocks go forward 1 hour 
Sunday 28 March 10am Mass for Psalm Sunday 
Monday 29 March 7pm Stations of the Cross 
Tuesday 30 March 7pm Lent Course – Session 6 
Wednesday 31st March 7pm  Prayers around the Cross 
Thursday 1stApril 7pm  Mass of the Lord’s Supper 
Friday 2nd April 1.30pm  Liturgy of the Cross 
Saturday 3rd April 8pm  Easter Vigil 
Saturday 3rd April Formal Notice Electoral Roll 

Revision 
Sunday 4th April 10am  Mass for Easter Day 
 
 
            

Winner of ‘The UK's Best Modern Churches’ award November 2013 
 

Next Sunday: 21st March 2021 
 

Mass for Passion Sunday- the 5th Sunday of Lent 
 

Welcomers: Hendrika & Mary 
 

Jeremiah 31:31-34: Edward  Gospel: John 12:20-33 
Intercessions: Julian 

 

Vicar   Mother Bernadette Hegarty 020 3774 6833 
             Churchwarden:  Julian Bream   07818 048048 

 
DONATIONS gratefully received for our automatic parking 
barrier by cheque payable to St Paul's, Bow Common, Gift 

Aided where possible 
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THE PARISH OF 
X ST. PAUL WITH ST. LUKE   X 

 
Sunday 14th March 2021 

Mass for Mothering Sunday 
Fourth Sunday of Lent 

 

Zoom Welcomer & Screen Sharer: Mary 
 

Exodus 2:1-10 Joana  Gospel: John 19:25-27 
 

Intercessions: Boikanyo 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR:  
Esther Christian, John Christian, Rachel Christian,   

Janice Sutherland, Audrey Mameli, Marek Machoy, Matthew Cavil,  
Liz Murray,  Isabel Rowe, Virginia Santos, John Beney 

 

For our link church of Santa Monica, Maputo in Mozambique 
And for our church school St Paul with St Luke Primary School 

 
 

March’s Year Mind:  Maroula Addington, Revd. John Fethney, 
Terrence Smith, Rory Forrester 

 
R.I.P.: Ewa Machoy, Sabine Santer 
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Today, we celebrate the Fourth Sunday 
of Lent – Mothering Sunday as we 
continue our journey towards Good Friday 
and Easter Day which started on Ash 
Wednesday with the imposition of ashes.   
 

Today we have Toni & Hannah share their 
memories of Sunday School past and hopes for the future. 
 
 
 

Prayers around the Cross during 
Lent this Friday 19th  at 7pm on 
Zoom (365 293 2397).    
 

If you haven’t experienced this Taize style 
service,then I stongly encourage you to do 
so.  It is a great way to spend time in 
prayer and in silence with God.  People 

who participate find it deeply peaceful and spiritual. 
 
 
 
 

Lent Course continues this Tuesday at 
7pm on Zoom (365 293 2397) : For 
Such a Time as This.  
 

You all received a copy of the booklet with 
your Lent Token in the hope that you will 
participate in this course led by members of 
our PCC. 
 

Zoom in and find out what our brothers and sisters are doing 
in different parts of the world about climate change – we 
may get ideas about what we can do.  
 

This week Cara will be leading the fourth session ‘Salvation’.  
 
 

PCC Members please note: PCC meeting this 
Wednesday 17th March at 6.45pm on Zoom (365 
293 2397). 
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Returning to worshipping 
together in church next 
Sunday 21st March.   
 
Our 10am Holy Communion Service 
next Sunday 21 March will be held in 
person in church  We will still offer an 
on-line service for anyone who cannot 
come to church.   
 

We will gather how we did before Christmas, observing covid 
safey guidelines and current lockdown rules -: maintaining 
social distancing, wearing a face covering and sanitizing our 
hands.  
 

Really looking forward to seeing you in person! 
 

Our Lent ‘take up challenges: 
 

Last week, the challenge/invitation was to: if you can, 
check with a neighbour. Ask them if they need any help 
(social distanced) or just have a chat and let us know on 
our Whatapp group. 
 

Mary, Jeanette, Alyson, Safia and Bernadette all took up the 
challenge with amazing results.  
 

Our challenge this week is: share your favourite hymn on 
our Whatsapp group. 
 

Meet Sophia – a new teacher at St Paul’s 
Way Foundation School and the first person 
to sign our new car parking agreement.  
Sophia will be parking with us initially until 
the end of July and hopefully for many 
years to come. 
 
We look forward to other key workers 
having the benefit of our carpark at 

affordable prices. 


